
 
Report from General Functions Committee 

 
14 October 2013 

 
Members Present:- 

 
Councillor Joan Scannell (Chairman) 

Councillor Wendy Prentice (Vice-Chairman) 

 
Councillor Claire Farrier 
Councillor Robert Rams 
 

Councillor Barry Rawlings 
Councillor Daniel Thomas 
 

 
 

Apologies for Absence 
 

Councillor Susette Palmer  
 

 
 
 

1. SENIOR OFFICER REPORTING ARRANGEMENTS AND JOB TITLES  
 
For the reasons set out in the attached report the Committee; 
 
RESOLVED TO -  
 
1. Agree a change to the job titles of Director of People and Director of Place to Strategic 

Director for Communities and Strategic Director for Growth and Environment respectively. 
 

2. Agree in principle to a change in reporting arrangements for senior officers, such that the 
Chief Executive has direct line management responsibility for delivery Directors, subject 
to consultation with those directly involved. 
 

3. Recommend to Full Council, with reference to Cabinet, that changes in the Reporting 
lines, Article 11 and the Officer Scheme of Delegation contained within the Constitution 
be accepted. 

 


